Jammz (Mon, 23 Oct at 4:48 PM)
to : pdc@pdc.wa.gov , cc : jammz@comcast.net
Hello,

The flyer that was sent out, was sent out by Pierce County Professional Fire Fighters and not myself. Several months ago the fire fighters asked to take some photos of me at the union hall. A few of the fire engines were there for a union meeting. I was not aware what if anything they were going to use the photos for, and I was never notified that a flyer was being mailed let alone what was going to be on the flyer. Please call me at 253-230-7656 as i truly would like to rectify this error as it sure was not intentional on my part.

Respectfully,

Matt Holm